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THE VILLAS UPDATE

Fellow Homeowners,

Hope you all had a good Holiday Sca-
son and are enjoying a Happy New
Year. Thanks agam to Board member
Kaye Dal Bon and her Committee [or
the beautiful entry area decorations.

The gutter and downspout cleaning was
completed mid-January. PLEASKE
monilor your rool drain system during
the next few storms to make sure 1t’s
working properly. The work 1s under
warranty so the cleaning company will
come back and [ix anything not working
correctly. Please let me know ol any
problems right away. 916-798-3105 or
cdb369@gmail.com.

Is also lime to remind cveryone (o
drain any standing water alter cach

storm {o keep mosquitos from breed-
ing. Those ol you renting their units,
pleasc ask your (enants to do the
samme.

Nothing new to report regarding the
parking situation, other than to tell
you the next-door commercial prop-
erly owner was asked o reconsider us
using their lol (as in the past but add-
ing paymen() and they declined.

See you all March 17 at our next
Board meeling.

GO Niners, Super Bowl 54!

Ed Brown

The Villas at Granite Bay

HOA Board President

HoLIDAY HOURS

AMC will be closed at on Monday, February 17th for
Presidents Day. Although AMC will be closed on this
date, they are available to assist you in an emergency. If
there is an emergency, please call 916-565-8080 and a
Manager will respond n a imely manner. '

Happy Valentines Day!
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